Frequently Asked Questions

Asking a Question

If you have a general Question that you feel would benefit more than yourself, please ask it in the form
section below. Your question will then either be answered here for both you and the benefit of others, or
it will be answered in an Article, News Item, or individually by email. Due to priorities, it may take some
time to answer questions. As always, you may feel free to use the general contact form to ask questions
as well. Thank you for your patience.

Why does the word sitemap appear above the side block?

The site is designed, for the most part, to be able to navigate without pictures turned on. At the same time,
the drop-down menu does not show up with images turned off. This site-map link above the side block
allows a person who is viewing the website without pictures a way to navigate through the site. In
addition, the site is also designed to be mobile aware. It does not show the side block in mobile browsers,
and has a different menu. Feel free to let us know how the mobile browser functionality works for you.

Do I have to be a Christian to contribute to the efforts of BCSIG?

No. We invite those who are friendly to the values revealed in God's word to be involved in
advocacy, giving, or possibly some other way, in seeing those values and God's word strengthened
as the foundation of law in our government and culture. It should be understood that the mission,
vision, goals, and activity of this association will be directed by a Biblical Christian worldview as
revealed in God's word — the Bible. We do ask that those who are friendly to God's word, but are not
necessarily followers of the Biblical Jesus, consider his Good News recorded and revealed to us in
the Bible about: forgiveness from sin; redemption from hell, eternal death and punishment; and
consider his gracious gift of a relationship with himself which can only be found in Jesus and which
brings true fulfillment in this life, and in eternity. Click here for more information about God's Good
News to us.


https://www.bcsig.org/good-news.html
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